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May 11, 2022 
 
 

DIRECTOR LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO, CESO IV 
OIC, Regional Executive Director  
Department Of Environment and Natural Resources 
Region 4-B 
DENR by the Bay Bldg., 1515 Roxas Boulevard, Ermita, Manila 
 
 
 

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR THE CONDUCT OF KEY INFORMANT INTERVIEW ON THE 
BUSUANGA RIVER DREDGING PROJECT 

 
 

Dear Director Claudio,  
 
Warmest greetings! 
 
This refers to the preparatory activity for the preparation of Environmental Impact Statement for Busuanga 
River Dredging Project in the municipalities of Rizal and San Jose, Occidental Mindoro.  
 
DENR Administrative Order 2020-02 provides for Guidelines on Public Participation for the Proposed 
River Restoration Project through River Dredging. Accordingly, the activity shall include the conduct of 
Key Informant Interview with the identified stakeholders.  
 
It is noted that your office is one of the identified stakeholders, hence, we would like to conduct a Key 
Informant Interview beginning May 16 to May 20, 2022 via google meet or any online platform. Attached 
is the interview template for your immediate reference.  
 
For clarifications, your staff may coordinate with the representatives of EIGEL Management Consulting, 
our technical consultant for the ECC application: Engr. Legilyn de Asis, the Project Manager or Engr. 
Catherine C. Cena, Project Admin Officer through this email address eigelmngtconsulting@gmail.com or 
telephone numbers 09778141208, 09368591600, 09088640340.  
 
 
Thank you very much. 
 
 

Respectfully yours, 

 
 

DAVID DELA CRUZ 
President 
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